
New Deer 2 (Greens)
400kV Substation

Pre-application consultation events

We are holding statutory pre-application consultation events 
for our proposed New Deer 2 (Greens) 400kV substation project. 
The pre-application process is a key first step in the Town and 
Country Planning process for national planning applications.

To enable the growth in renewable developments 
needed to facilitate the country’s drive towards net 
zero, investment in our network infrastructure across 
the north of Scotland is required to connect this 
power and transport it to areas of demand.

This consultation is related to our New Deer 2 Substation. 
The project will involve construction of a new outdoor, 
400kV Air Insulated Switchgear (AIS) Substation located 
at Greens, East of Turriff and South of Cuminestown, 3km 
from the existing New Deer Substation. The proposed 
Beauly-Blackhillock-New Deer-Peterhead overhead 
line will connect into the 400kV Substation at Greens. 

During our consultation event you will be able to 
view information about our proposed plans for 
the Greens Substation, meet the project team, 
ask questions and share feedback ahead 
of our second public event in late May.

Find out more and 
register for project updates, 
visit the project website 
by scanning the QR code, 
or use the following URL:
http://bit.ly/3Gck64u

Tel: +44 7721 404 576

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact our Community Liaison Manager:

Rob Whytock
200 Dunkeld Road, Perth PH1 3GH Email: rob.whytock@sse.com

@SSETransmission@ssentransmission

You are invited to attend our drop-in consultation events:

Tuesday 27 February, 2–7pm
Cuminestown Community Hall, Main St,
Cuminestown, AB53 5YJ

Thursday 29 February, 2–7pm
New Deer Public Hall, Fordyce Terrace,
New Deer, AB53 6WE
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